
 

 

10-04-2015 

To 

The Parents of 2012 Batch students 

Liaoning Medical University, China 
 
  

Subject: M.C.I. Eligibility Certificate to the students of 2012 batch studying in 

Liaoning Medical University, China-Regarding.  

 

Ref: Parent association executive members meeting held on 05.04.2015 at Medico’s 

Abroad office at Jubilee Hills, Hyderabad 

 
®®®® 

Dear Parents, 

As most of you are aware that a parents association of the students studying at 

Liaoning Medical University was formed mostly comprising of the parents of 2012 

batch but later parents of the subsequent batches also joined. The main objective of this 

association is to look after the welfare of the students studying at Liaoning Medical 

University, China. Initially the few of parents contributed Rs.2000/- per head and did 

the parents association registration process with by-laws and later opened account with 

Syndicate Bank, Narapally Branch, R.R.District. 

As none of the students of the 2012 batch received the MCI certificate, the parents 

association General Secretary and Treasurer went to MCI office at New Delhi in the 

month of January 2015 and stayed there for three days and could clear the case of 

around ten students to get the MCI eligibility certificate. 

 

 

 



 

To get the MCI eligibility certificates for the remaining students a parent association meeting was 

held on 5-4-2015 at Medico’s Abroad office and was decided that two or three members should 

personally go to MCI office at New Delhi and pursue to get the eligibility certificates of the 

remaining students as it will be difficult and expensive for all the parents to go separately and get 

the work done. In this connection, we on behalf of parent association request all the parents to 

contribute a sum of Rs.1000/- as two year membership fee (for the years 2014 & 2015).  This will 

be used towards travel and stay at New Delhi and miscellaneous expenditure. 

The following are the documents which are required to be submitted at MCI New Delhi for 

getting the MCI eligibility certificate. Kindly send scan copies of these certificates to Medico 

Abroad office at the earliest.  

i) Application acknowledgement copy 

ii) Student I.D. Proof (photo page) 

iii) Student VISA (latest) 

iv) Student passport (photo page & address page)  

v) Fee receipt of LMU (3
rd

 year) 

vi) Marks list of LMU (latest Sem) 

vii) A new e-mail id with password  

viii) Mobile no. of the parent (working) 

              

Apart from the above details / documents the parents are requested to credit Rs.1000/- in the 

following account at the earliest. The DD for Rs.100/- B I E will be prepared by parents 

association only.  

A/c Name : M/s. The Parents Association of LMU 

  A/c No. :      33172200002020 

     Bank details : Syndicate Bank, Narapally Branch, Rangareddy Dist. 

     IFSC NO :  SYNB0003317 

  

Thank you once again and welcome all of you to join the activities of association for the golden 

future of our children. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

With Warm Regards 

 
(S.NARENDER) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

THE PARENTS ASSOCIATION OF LMU. 

Cell: 9618461722,   

E-mail:  lmupc.ma@gamil.com 


